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Thursday 15 October 2015 
Dear Parents, Carers, Governors and Friends,  
Lincs FM School Advert 
On Thursday 22nd October, 10 children will have the exciting opportunity to visit the Lincs FM radio station in 
Lincoln. They will have a guided tour and then create a radio advert for Leadenham CE Primary School in a 
professional recording studio. The advert will then be aired throughout November 2015 across Lincolnshire. 
 
The studio can only cater for 10 children so we will be running auditions for children who wish to feature on 
the advert.  Monday afternoon, pupils who wish to audition for the advert can meet with Mr Nicholson and read 
a short section of the advert script. Pupils will be judged on their clarity and expression by a small school 
panel.  
 
Attendance, Behaviour and Attitudes Summaries 
At the end of each term, parents will receive a short summary of children’s attendance, behaviour and learning 
attitudes. This is a summary report in order to keep parents fully informed of pupil’s achievements in school. It 
is also important that the school works together with families to ensure all children reach their full potential.  
Each day children are at school, maximises their potential for learning and making progress and consequently 
impacts on their attainment. It is very difficult to “catch pupils up” after a series of absence. We fully 
understand that illness and other unavoidable reasons for school absence will happen from time to time and 
we will support families fully in ensuring that this has minimal impact on children’s education. Attendance = 
Achievement.  
 
Football Team – Support Leadenham Lions 
On Wednesday 21st October, our football team (Leadenham Lions) have their first ‘Home’ game at the school 
against Winchelsea Primary School. Kick-off is straight after school, and we would love to see as many 
supports cheering on our players. Go Leadenham! 
 
School Minibus update 
We have a delivery date for our bus! We will be taking delivery on Wednesday 21st October 2015.  We will be 
able to plan for its use over the half term and over the first few weeks of November. Please can I ask everyone 
to be patient with us as I know families are keen for us to start our collection and drop off scheme. We have to 
make sure that we plan and organise everything carefully, our children’s safety is the most important thing to 
us and we have risk assessments, insurances and other safety procedures to take place before we can start. 
Be assured everyone at school is working hard towards starting the project.  
 
 
Celebration Assembly 
This Friday (Friday 16th) will be the last celebration assembly this term due to the following Friday (Fri 23rd) 
being an INSET day.  I wish to thank everyone for supporting our assemblies and joining us in celebrating our 
children’s achievements. It has been a fantastic start to the year, with children aiming high and working hard 
towards their learning goals. I hope everyone has a great half term and we all look forward to seeing everyone 
back for term two.  
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Parents’ Evenings 
Thank you to everyone who attended.  If you were unable to make an appointment, these can be arranged via 
the School Office.  A Parent’s Guide to the New Curriculum with helpful hints of how to support your child is 
available together with a Parent Questionnaire in the office. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr M Nicholson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


